
 

 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF LABUAN FSA OFFICE PREMISE  

ON 17 NOVEMBER 2023 

 

Labuan FSA wishes to inform that its Labuan office located at 17th Floor, Main Office 

Tower, Financial Park Complex, Jalan Merdeka is closed today to undertake a detailed 

sanitisation of the office. The Labuan office will resume operation on Monday, 20th 

November, 2023.  

 

During this office closure period, the operations of Labuan FSA will remain accessible 

within the normal working hours. We strongly encourage the use of online technology 

to facilitate communication and submissions to Labuan FSA during the office closure. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Labuan Financial Services Authority 
17 November 2023 
 __________________________________________________________________ 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

  

Corporate Communication & External Relations Unit  

Tel: +603-8873 2000, Fax: +603-8873 2209 

E-mail:  communication@labuanfsa.gov.my 

Website:  www.labuanfsa.gov.my  
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